[bookmark: _GoBack]Request for Proposals / Qualifications
SOLICITATION ADVERTISEMENT

Sealed proposals will be received by, on and in behalf of the City of Vicksburg until 9:00 a.m. on April 2, 2018, at City Hall, Office of the City Clerk, 1401 Walnut St, Vicksburg, MS 39180

Request for Proposals as follows: EFFICIENCY SERVICES PROGRAM

Terms and specifications may be obtained at the Office of the City Clerk, 1401 Walnut St, Vicksburg, MS 39180, Phone Number 601-634-4553. ATTN: Walter Osborne, Jr., City Clerk

Proposals should be marked “RFP Efficiency Services Program” on outside of envelope. The City of Vicksburg has the right to accept or reject any or all proposals, and to waive informalities therein and to determine which is the best proposal.

This, the 14th day of February 2018.

City of Vicksburg,

/s/ Walter W. Osborne, Jr.

Walter W. Osborne, Jr.
City Clerk

Publish: 
Friday, February 23, 2018
Friday, March 02, 2018













